
 
 

 

September 2023 

Construction Update: Bearspaw South Feeder Main Repair 
September 15, 2024 

The City of Calgary is in the final stages of making urgent repairs to sections of the Bearspaw South 
Feeder Main. The majority of these repairs are taking place along a section of 33 Ave N.W. and along 
16 Ave N.W. as well as a section at Shouldice Park.  
 
UPDATE: 33 Ave. N.W.  
Our crews are in final stages of construction, backfilling and repaving the road on 33 Avenue N.W. As of 
today, crews will be moving to daytime only shifts starting today, which will now eliminate overnight 
noise from this work for residents along 33rd Avenue. 
 
At worksites 2 and 3 which are located between 78 St N.W. and 83 St N.W., curb and gutter work is 
underway and we expect to open this section of 33 Ave N.W. east of 83 St N.W. by Tuesday. 
 
We are continuing to work at sites 1 and 5 which are located west of 83 St N.W. These sections of 33 
Ave N.W. will reopen next week. 
 
Parking restrictions along 34 Ave N.W. east of 83 St N.W. have now been removed and parking is once 
again permitted along this stretch of the road.   
 

UPDATE: 16 Ave. N.W. 
Paving is now complete along 16 Ave N.W. and we are pleased to let you know that the road reopened 
this morning. There will still be localized lane closures near 43 St N.W. to accommodate staff and 
equipment for sampling and monitoring as they bring the feeder main back into service. 
 
Sidewalk, Curb, and Driveway Restoration 
Once our crews finish repaving the road, we will begin restoring sidewalks, curbs, and driveways.  
 
Landscaping Restoration 
As landscaping design varies across the neighbourhood, we will be assessing each affected area to 
determine the appropriate time for restoration. In some cases, certain plants/landscaping may not 
survive the winter if replanted now. We will discuss specific circumstances with individual homeowners. 
 
Project Information or Questions 
We will continue to provide regular updates on construction progress. For 
updates visit: Calgary.ca/feedermainupdates or scan the QR code.   

 

 

 

Thank you for your support and patience as we complete these important repairs to the 
Bearspaw South Feeder Main.  


